

Regulatory Circular RG14-021

Date: February 20, 2014

To: Trading Permit Holders

From: Registration Services Department RE: Elimination of the Exchange Bulletin

CBOE recently submitted a rule change to eliminate the requirement to publish certain administrative and regulatory information in the weekly Exchange Bulletin. As a result, publication of the Exchange Bulletin in its entirety will cease following its issuance on February 21, 2014. Certain information, such as notice of proposed transfers of DPM appointments and complete hearing decisions issued by the Business Conduct Committee will continue to be made available via the CBOE website (See https://www.cboe.org/members/generalinfo/dpm.aspx and https://www.cboe.com/aboutCBOE/legal/disciplinary.aspx, respectively). For additional information, please see rule filling SR-CBOE-2014-009.

Additional Information:

Any questions regarding this circular may be directed to Stan Leimer, Director, Registration Services Department, at (312) 786-7299 or <u>Leimer@cboe.com</u> or Corinne Klott, Attorney, CBOE Legal Division, at (312) 786-7793 or <u>klott@cboe.com</u>.